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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Dog Hearing 
 

 

The Town of Westwood, under the direction of the Town Administrator 

Christopher Coleman, will conduct a Public Hearing at 8:30 a.m. on Wednesday, 

January 26, 2022, in the Jaillet Meeting Room located at 588 High Street, 

Westwood, MA.  

 

This meeting is being scheduled as an in-person meeting. If COVID-19 protocols 

change and per guidance from our local Board of Health and/or the 

Commonwealth of Massachusetts, the meeting may be changed to a remote only 

meeting via Zoom webinar. Accordingly, you must check the town website for any 

updated information and how to access the meeting, if attendance is to be changed 

to remote participation.  

 

The purpose of this hearing will be to determine whether a dog is a nuisance or a 

dangerous dog pursuant to Massachusetts General Law (M.G.L.), Chapter 140, 

Section 157.  

 

Dog name is “Aspen” belonging to James Weatherbee, 18 Westview Terrace.  

 

Anyone wishing to be heard should appear at the time and place designated.  

 

If you have any questions concerning this Notice of Public Hearing, please contact 

the Town Administrator’s Office at 781.326.4172. 
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